
School Newsletter 

26th May 2023 
 

29 May – 2 June 

Half-term: school 

closed 
 

5 June 

Back to school! 

 

6-9 June  

Book Fair – after 

school 

 

8 June 

Y3 trip 

 

9 June  

PTFA non-uniform day 

 

9 June – 9.15am 

Reception class 

assembly (all Reception 

parents welcome 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you explain the life cycle of a butterfly?  

 Can you write a number sentence, which includes addition?  

Year 1   What is the ‘Golden Rule’? 

 Can you write draw an array for 2 x 5? 

Year 2   What is the life cycle of a chicken? 

 What makes a good fielder? 

Year 3   Can you name five parts of a flower? 

 Can you work out the answer to this multiplication question: 

23 x 5? 

Year 4   Name 3 ways to stay safe in the water. 

 What is market research? 

Year 5   What is parenthesis? 

 List three key beliefs in Humanism.  

Year 6   What is the order of the classification system?  

 What is known as the Triangular Trade Route? And why? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      94.5%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4B – 99.7%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       4B & 6L        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

KS2 Parents – Century 

 
Here is our leaderboard for the last 7 days, showing hours of study: 

 English Maths Science DT 

1st Jack E Y5 

1.3 hours 

Sophia K Y5 

2.5 hours 

Naina S Y5 

1.4 hours 

Raheem A Y5 

0.4 hours 

 

Here is our overall leaderboard: 

 English Maths Science DT 

1st Amna B Y4 

Over 18 hours  

Eleen A Y5 

Over 22 hours 

Naina S Y5 

Over 13 hours  

Raheem A Y5 

Over 3 hours 

 

This is a brilliant resource that can help plug gaps, consolidate previous 

learning and accelerate new learning.  

If you or your child is having trouble accessing this site, please speak with your 

class teacher or Mrs Bendelow (in 6L).  

If your child doesn’t have a device to use at home, then please message Mr 

Watson (who has access to some laptops for families who need them).  

We would love every child in KS2 to use this site to help them with learning at 

home. 



 

Please don’t use your phone 

while you are driving. Staff 

have witnessed two 

incidents this week, with 

parents on their phones 

whilst entering/exiting the 

school car park.  

We have a duty to report 

any instances of this to the 

police. 

Future dates for your 

diary,,, 

June 

Y2 class assembly 16th  

Summer Fayre 24th 

School closed 29th 

July 

Y5 swimming 3rd–7th and 

10th-14th, 

KS2 Sports Day 4th(pm), 

Rec/KS1 Sports Day 

5th(pm)  

Y6 Leavers Assembly 14th 

End of year reports 14th 

Last day of term 21st 

PTFA on-uniform day on Friday 9th June in return for an item for the summer fayre. 

The items we are asking for on this day will be organised in year groups as follows:  

Reception and Year 1 to please bring in multipacks or pouches of sweets (nut free 

and suitable for vegetarians) 

Years 2 & 3 to please bring in chocolate boxes or multipacks of chocolates (nut 

free and suitable for vegetarians) 

Years 4 & 5 to please bring in bottles of pop or multipacks of cartons, cans or small bottles of drinks 

Year 6 to please bring in toiletries 

All items must have a long date as they will be used at the fayre. 

Useful Information         Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ 

ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is 

‘Risk Taking’. 

2) Do you think taking 

risks is a good thing? 

 

 

 

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

 

Because we were closed for two of the days 

when the Book Fair was here in March, we have 

managed to get it back for an extra week.  

Tuesday 6th June 2023 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

